
 

 

 

 

May 4, 2021 

 

Mr. Bradley B. Lindsey, P.E. 

State Local Transportation Engineer 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Admin 110 

Montgomery, Alabama  36110 

 

 RE:  FFY2022 FTA Direct 5307 Recipient Re-assignment & Authorization 

 

Dear Mr. Lindsey: 

 

 The Baldwin County Commission requests approval and authorization from the Alabama 

Department of Transportation (ALDOT) in application to, and submission of required 

documentation to the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Region IV to become a Direct 5307 

Recipient, starting the first day of October 2021.  It is intended for ALDOT to support this 

request and seek Delegation of Authority by the Office of the Governor of Alabama or by way of 

the State Department of Transportation if such authority has been delegated.  Once this request 

has been granted, the Baldwin County Commission will have the ability to apply for, receive and 

manage FTA 5307 formula funding grants.  

 

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at (251) 990-4620 or Matthew Brown, Director of Transportation at (251)580-1657. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      JOE DAVIS, III, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

JD/clc Item BR2 

 

cc: Matthew Brown 

 Wayne Dyess 

 

 

 


